
 

 

 
 

10th January 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

We are Reading 
 
Your child has been invited to Marsden Heights School on Thursday 17th January to join Pendle 
Reading Challenge’s book review session. This will be during school hours and your child’s travel 
arrangements home will not be affected.  
 
This will be a fantastic opportunity for your child to join with local mainstream secondary schools 
and share their views on novels they have been reading in school, to assist in the process of 
nominations for Pendle Book of the Year.  
 
Please return the attached slip to school by Wednesday 16th January. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
N Woods 
 
Miss N Woods  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

We are Reading 
 
 
Students name:_______________________________________             
 
I do/ do not give consent for my child to go to Marsden Heights School. 
 
I confirm the medical information school holds remains current. 
 
 
Signed:_______________________________   Date:_________________ 
 


